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From Governor Szymczak _

After a meeting on Saturday with George Vest and Walter

Gardner I discussed the attached with you yesterday morning*

Later in the day I asked George Vest to check the pro-

posed amendments with the draft of the enabling legislation now

pending in the Congress and also with our suggestions to the

Treasury in connection with the enabling legislation*

George Vest's memorandum is attached*

I think, on the whole, we can firjri no objection to the

proposed amendments*
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